
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Colleagues,
 
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and your
families. We look forward to another successful and 
rewarding year with you in 2025.
 
 
Our offices will be closed from Tuesday, December 24th,
close of business, and reopening on Thursday, January 2nd,
2025.
 
 
Positive Wellbeing is always near the top of our list
especially at Christmas time. Please listen to our latest
podcast in our popular wellness series. It concenrates on
courage and can be found HERE
 
 
The OTC is of the sector, for the sector!
 
 
Best wishes,
OTC Team
 
 

OTC, Willowfield Park, Goatstown, Dublin 14
Tel: 01-2988544

Email: info@opentrainingcollege.com
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